
CHARLOTTE HOBBS MEMORIAL LIBRARY 
Challenged Materials Policy 

 
This policy, originally adopted by the CHML Board of Trustees on July 17, 2015 and amended 
November 18, 2016, February 17, 2021 and March 16, 2022, has been superseded.  
 
On May 17, 2023 this policy, its attached “Freedom to Read Statement,” and the revised 
“Challenged Materials Form” were merged into the Collections Policy. Refer to that policy for 
information regarding challenging of materials in the library collection. 
 
 


